
Ronald George 
Smith 
My name is Ronald Smith. It is with 
gratitude and appreciation that I seek 
nomination for Town Council. My spouse 
and I moved to Gravelbourg May 1, 2022. 
I first visited Gravelbourg in 1966 as part 
of a Student Exchange program between 
Saskatchewan and British Columbia. I am 
a retired school Teacher/Principal having 
taught for 30 years in British Columbia. I 
was an RCMP Auxiliary in Prince George 
.and prior to that a Town Councilor for the 
Village of Chetwynd. BC. I bring to 
Gravelbourg extensive business 
knowledge as I owned Stirling Security 
Inc. providing Hospital security services 
for 15 years to Prince George Regional 
Hospital. I wish to promote in 
Gravelbourg, my community, the sense of 
unity and cohesiveness so necessary during times of big government. This comm unity, 
like many iconic Canadian small towns, has an incredible history that remains alive in its' 
residents. A Town Council united in purpose needs to promote the history of what has 
been and ·be prepared_ to embrace what will be by creating a clear vision of possibility. 
To make this happen, purpose... planning and reaching for that defined possibility is 
essential. Gravelbourg can do this. A united purposeful Council can do this. 


